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October 3, 2014

Billy Lange, Athletic Director
Kentucky School for the Deaf
PO Box 27

Danville, KY 40423 0027

Dear Billy,

This is in response to your request for a waiver to allow the Kentucky School for the Deaf
Volleyball Team to participate in an out of state Classic on October 25" At it's July, 2012
meeting, the Board of Control authorized me to address requests of this type without seeking
Board action, As you know, it is important where possible that the Kentucky School for the Deaf
adhere to all of the rules of the KHSAA.

This waiver is hereby granted as an accommodation for the students at Kentucky School for the
Deaf and in consideration of the working relationship between the Kentucky School for the Deaf,
the Kentucky School for the Blind and the KHSAA.

Congratulations on your continued work as an advocate for the young people and your school,
while balancing their needs with the importance of compliance with KHSAA rules.

Sincerely,

uli ackett
Commissioner
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